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Committee of Adjustment

We reside on National Drive in Woodbridge and wish to STRONGLY oppose the variance noted
above.
It actually is not a minor variance but is a MAJOR variance which is not acceptable.

Every house on this street was built within the requirements of the zoning by-laws and since this is
the last

house to be built on this street it should maintain the same requirements.

The variances requested by 167 National Drive would detract from the appearance and ambiance
of the

street and affect the value of all properties on the street.

Also a proposed wall in front, close to the street, would be an eyesore, regardless of landscaping.
Surely an architect can come up with a better design to please the client and the neighbourhood.
Please deny this variance.

Thank you

Roy and Joan Hintsa

198 National Drive

Woodbridge, Ontario
L4L 3E4





